
-----Original Message-----
From: Dale, Jack [mailto:Jack.Dale@fcps.edu]
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2005 11:20 AM
To: jeff.oligny@nh.f4j.us
Subject:
 
You are very correct about not having the whole story.  The 
father in question has several court orders prohibiting contact 
and presence on school property.  The principal was following 
police and court directives.
 
Jack Dale, Superintendent
Fairfax County Public Schools
 


